Benjamin Elenbogen 4100 Montriew Boulevard Denver, Colorado 80307

March 22, 1969

Mr. Emory C. Arnold, Supervisor District No. 3 New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 1000 Rio Brazos Road Aztec. New Mexico 87410

> Re: Jicarilla No. 388-A-25-22 N-5 W.

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In accordance with your request of March 19, 1969, I am enclosing herewith a copy of Forms #9-330 and #9-331.

The original and several copies of these forms were forwarded this date to Mr. J. W. Long, District Engineer, U. S. Department of the Interior Geological Survey, Durango, Colorado.

It has not been possible to install the dry-hole marker on this well due to weather conditions.

As soon as weather permits, the dry-hole marker will be installed. You and Mr. Long will be notified so that an inspection can be made.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin Elenbogen

Be: JBE
Enclosures
cc--Don Burton
Mr. J. W. Long